
 
 

City of Wayzata 
 Meeting Notice 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the City Council, Parks & Trails 
Board, Planning Commission, and/or HPB may be in attendance at a Community 
Input Meeting hosted by Doran Architecture and LNR Properties on Septemeber 
2 at 7:00 pm via Zoom Digital Meeting. The meeting in to gain input from the 
community for future redevelopment of the site at 304, 312 & 318 Barry Ave S. 
 
For questions regarding this meeting, please contact Emily Goellner, at 952-404-
5312.  
 
 
Date Posted: August 27, 2020 

Kathy Leervig 
City Clerk 
kleervig@wayzata.org 
(952) 404-5303 

 
 
 
 
 



COMMUNITY INPUT MEETING 
about 

FUTURE REDEVELOPMENT 
of 

304, 312, & 318 BARRY AVENUE S. 

WAYZATA, MN 

This meeting’s purpose is to gather initial community feedback on the future development of 3 

undeveloped sites on the East side of Barry Ave.  The proposed development is a 3-story 

condominium building.  

 

Wednesday, September 2nd 
7pm, Zoom Digital Meeting 

MEETING LINK: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85760466060?pwd=OVFTN2dTK0hTTIhJS1ITSHREU0xBZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 857 6046 6060      Passcode: 068944 
 

HOSTED BY DORAN ARCHITECTURE AND LNR PROPERTIES 
 

This meeting is open to anyone from the general public. 
 

This notice has been published to property owners within 500 ft. of the parcel under consideration for redevelopment. 

 

If not able to attend send feedback to: john.ferrier@dorancompanies.com 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85760466060?pwd=OVFTN2dTK0hTTIhJS1ITSHREU0xBZz09
mailto:john.ferrier@dorancompanies.com

